
 

This half term we will be looking at the story of The 

Snail and The Whale. We will be writing descriptions 

using a range of strategies such as alliteration and 

similes, focussing also on our use of adjectives and 

adverbs.  

 

We will also be looking at the features of recounts and 

writing our own recount from the point of view of a 

character in the story. 

We will continue teaching children phonics and 

supporting them in learning new spelling patterns and 

rules.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE this half term we will be learning about 

the concept of ‘Salvation’ and looking at what 

the Bible teaches us about being rescued. 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

 

 

Every Wednesday morning, the teachers have their 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During 

this time, the children will have a rolling programme 

of Art with Mrs Sheen or Computing and Music with 

Mr Longstaffe.  

 

The children will need to bring in their named PE kits 

and wellington boots at the start of the half term for 

their PE lessons and forest school sessions. We will 

send everything home at the end of each half term. 

 

 

We have our class value assembly on Friday 17th 

February. 

We are visiting the Blue Planet Aquarium on Tuesday  

February 28th. 
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WHERE IN THE WORLD 
We will be beginning our new unit called Where in the 

world, looking at the continents and oceans of the 

world. In history, we will be studying various famous 

people who have been influential in the world of travel 

and transport. In DT we will be designing and making 

our own moving vehicle. Our science unit is Animals and 

their habitats so we will be exploring different types 

of habitats and what makes them suitable for the 

animals that live there.  

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be looking at multiplication 

and division. It would really help your child if 

you counted regularly with them – in ones, 

twos, fives and tens initially and then in threes 

when they became more confident.   Encourage 

them to use TTRS as much as possible! Thank 

you! 

 
 

 

Your children will bring home their reading book on a 

Friday, and return it on Monday if they are reading 

Little Wandle. If they are on the banded books please 

return whenever they are finished. They will also bring 

home a Team Read book which is a book of their choice 

from our reading library. Homework will be set every 

Friday to be completed at home and returned by the 

following Wednesday.  

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you .   

 

RE & Worship 

Maths 
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Reading and Homework 

English 

General information 

Reminders 

You can further support your child at home by 

reading daily with them and encouraging them to 

write regularly for a purpose – letters, shopping 

lists, birthday cards, party invitations etc. Thank 

you! 
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